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UPDATE ON $30M SALES SUPPORT FACILITY
FROM QCMBTF

Alpha HPA Limited (Alpha or the Company) is pleased to announce that the Trustee of the QIC Critical
Minerals and Battery Technology Fund (QCMBTF) has approved an extension of time related to the $30
million commitment provided to the Company’s 100% owned subsidiary, Alpha Sapphire Pty Ltd (Alpha
Sapphire), under a Sales Support Facility Agreement (Facility Agreement).

Alpha Sapphire has drawn $3 million of the total commitment and drawdown of the remaining commitment
to fund an expansion of Alpha Sapphire was subject to meeting certain conditions precedent by 30 June
2025 (refer ASX announcement, 11 December 2024).

Alpha advises that QCMBTF has granted an extension to meet these conditions from 30 June 2025 to 31
August 2025. The Extension Conditions approved in December 2024 remain otherwise unchanged.

For further information, please contact:
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